INDEPENDENT ANTI-SLAVERY COMMISSIONER -  FREEDOM OF INFORMATION




Surety Fiduciary Bonds


1. Request:

1.1	Please supply all holdings of up-to-date surety fiduciary bonds, for quality assurance for the rights and perusal of the members of the public you serve?

25 October 2022

2. Response:

2.1	‘The Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner has never been associated with the issue or execution of surety fiduciary bonds.’

2.2 	If you are dissatisfied with this response, you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to iasc@iasc.independent.gov.uk  if you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response. 

2.3 	As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request would be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you were to remain dissatisfied after an internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the FOIA.
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